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Restrictions planned on Beech Hollow Road in Bulger, Washington County 

Lane restrictions needed for work on the Southern Beltway Project. 
 
The Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission wants to alert motorists that lane restrictions will be in place on 
Beech Hollow Road between Candor Road and State Route 980 in Bulger, Washington County. Crews 
will be utilizing a single-lane closure as needed between 6:30 a.m. and 6 p.m. from Sept. 13 to Oct. 13, 
weather permitting. This traffic restriction will allow crews to complete grading, seeding, and topsoil 
work along Beech Hollow Road. 
 
This work is a part of the PA Turnpike’s Southern Beltway Project Section 55A1 in conjunction with 
section 55C1-1 for more information visit, Project Overview (patpconstruction.com).  

 

 

 

https://www.patpconstruction.com/southern_beltway/22to79/default.aspx

